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JoAnn Sutton

From: Sofield, Richard [Richard.Sofield2 @usdoj.gov]
Sent:  Wednesday, January 07, 2009 1:14 PM

To: Sofield, Richard; David Krech; Francis Gutierrez; George Li; Howard Griboff; James Ball; Janeese
Parker; JoAnn Sutton; Jodi Cooper; Susan OConnell; Wheaton, Mary (NSD)

Subject: [TT] FCC application status for the week of January 5, 2009

Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS request that the following applications referenced in EB 2008-55 be
REMOVED from streamline:

ITC-214-2008-1201-00519 ACT Telecommunications, Inc.
ITC-T/C-20081212-00531 VIP Communications Inc.
ITC-T/C-20081215-00534 REACH Ltd
SCL-T/C-20081215-00023 Reach Global Networks Ltd.

Thank you.

Richard C. Sofield

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division

United States Department of Justice

W-(202) 514-0945
M-(202) 598-3134
P-(877) 481-4512
F-(202) 353-3364

1/7/2009



